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From Our Director, Ms. Christina! 
Welcome back, St. Timothy family!  We are 
so excited for a brand new school year! We 
had a fantastic summer here, and we 
appreciate everyone who was a part of 
making this summer a success!   
We are glad to have so many new families 
this year, and we know you’ll feel at home 
with our welcoming families and staff!  
 
Keep in mind the first few weeks can be 
challenging as children are transitioning 
into their new classrooms.  We ask that you 
drop off confidently and talk 
enthusiastically about your child’s new 
teachers, activities and all of the fun things 
they’ll be doing at school.   
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with 
any concerns you have regarding your 
child’s transition!   
 
We feel incredibly blessed to have the 
opportunity to share this school year with 
your family.  It is going to be a wonderful 
year! 
 
Blessings, Ms. Christina 

Dates to Remember 
 

August 23rd 
1st Day of School 

 
Sept. 1st 

September Tuition & Fall 
Supply Fees Due 

  
Sept. 5th 

Labor Day CLOSED 
 

Sept 9th 
Goodies with Grandparents 

 
12th & 27th 

SPIRIT DAY—WEAR SCHOOL 
SHIRT 

 
12th-16th 

SPIRIT WEEK—WEAR RED 
 

19th-20th 
Individual Picture Days 

 
19th-23rd 

Stock the Shelves for NEED 

Chapel Time 
September Memory Verse: 
“I will praise you: for I am fearfully and 
wonderfully made!”  Psalm 139:14 
Our overall theme in chapel this month 
is about how God made the world and 
everything in it and how He created 
each of us to be very special!  Our 
chapel stories will include 
Creation, Adam and Eve, and Noah & 
the Ark. We will also be talking about 
the special promise God made to 
Abraham because of his great faith! I 
am so excited about the new school 
year & having chapel with your children! 

Red Spirit Week 
We enjoy celebrating a different 
color each month with special 
crafts, activities, & snacks. This 
month we will celebrate the color 
RED, school-wide, by wearing 
something red during the week of 
Sept. 12th-16th. 

St. Timothy Preschool 

September 2022 

School Spirit Shirts  
We are selling “Jesus is My Superhero” 
shirts to help raise money for the pre-
school.  We will have several “spirit 
days” throughout the year when we will 
wear them!  Cost is $15 for children 
sizes and $18 for adult sizes.   

EVERYDAY! 
Please pack the following everyday 
in your child’s backpack: 
· Lunch (all items must be nut-

free) 
· Change of clothes  
· Water Bottle 
· Diapers & Cup (for our little 

ones) 
 
Check your child’s folder daily for 
the communication log which is how 
you can communicate with your 
child's teacher. 
Remember to label everything with 
at least your child’s FIRST NAME and 
FIRST INITIAL OF LAST NAME (Full 
name is okay as well.) 



September 2022 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1    2 

5 
 

Labor Day 
(closed) 

6 7 
 

8 9 
 

Goodies with 
Grandparents 

12 
Spirit Day 

 
SPIRIT WEEK 

(red) 

13 
 
 

SPIRIT WEEK 
(red) 

14 
 
 

SPIRIT WEEK 
(red) 

15 
 

 
 

SPIRIT WEEK 
(red) 

16 
 

 
 

SPIRIT WEEK 
(red) 

 19 
Individual  
Pictures 

20 
Individual  
Pictures 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
 

26 27 
 

Spirit Day 

28 29 30 

****STOCK THE SHELVES FOR NEED **** STOCK THE SHELVES FOR NEED **** 


